Betancourt, Amaury

From: Hojin Lee [hlee@aerconaac.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 12:46 PM
To: Betancourt, Amaury

Subject: FW: #2 lime silo filter
Attachments: IMG_20120515_095843.jpg

From: Jeff Dyer [mailto:jdyer@aerconaac.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2012 6:26 AM

To: ‘amaury.betancowt@dep.state.fl.us'

Cc: Hojin Lee (hlee@aerconfl.com)

Subject: FW: #2 lime silo filter

Good Morning

Here is the picture you wanted me to take so you could see the inside of the filter house, we basically just cleaned and
replaced the filters, was nothing broken in side. There is the seal at the top and most the time this seal will let lose and it
will let the filter house emit dust out. But it looks to be ok now.

| do have a load of lime coming in next week, if you want | can give you a call on what day he will be in, most the time its
Thursday or Friday in the week. But my loads are always a week after | order. Just let me know. When the load gets here
| can check it, but | think it will be ok.

Jeff @ Aercon
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